
I chose Charles County because 
I wanted a better quality of life 

for my family.

www.OurCharlesCounty.com

I love seeing farms and fields while at the same time having access to good 
schools, high quality medical care, and convenient shopping. 

Charles County offers all that, which is why I support the proposed Land Use Plan.

It maintains a healthy balance between beautiful rural 
countryside, well-planned neighborhoods and carefully managed growth.

         And it’s the best plan for Charles County.

 Protect Our Charles County.

Show up, and show your support at the 
    October 29th Commissioner’s Forum. 

Hearing to be held at 7pm, Tuesday October 29th, 2013
Charles County Government Building, 200 Baltimore Street, La Plata 

Sign-up sheet to testify begins at 5:30pm.


